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  Pokemon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokemon! Pikachu
Press,2015-06-08 Turn your favorite Pokémon into
folded art with the easy origami projects in
Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon! 80 full
color pages featuring 48 pages of instructions and
all the special sheets of origami paper needed to
complete 10 Pokémon! Folding Fun for Everyone!
Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon offers a
dozen new ways to play with the Pokémon you love
best! In these detailed pages, you get the full
how-to guide including: Simple step-by-step
origami walthroughs * All the materials necessary
to complete your 10 Pokémon, including special
sheets of origami paper *Helpful full-color
examples of all the finished origami Pokémon *
Tips and tricks to keep your Pokémon looking extra
sharp!
  Pokemon Origami Ryoko Nishida,1998-12 Pokemon
fans can bring their favorite characters to life
with a colorful origami kit using preprinted paper
and instructions to assemble three-dimensional
figures.
  Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Alola Region
Pokémon The Pokemon Company
International,2018-01-09 Folding Fun for
Everyone—Island Style! Every Pokémon fan is happy
to see Pokémon in new shapes and styles, and these
new origami Pokémon include Pikachu and nine more
Pokémon friends from the islands of Alola,
including Rowlet, Litten, and Popplio! Pokémon
Origami: Fold Your Own Alola Region Pokémon offers
lots of new ways to play with the Pokémon you love
best! In these detailed pages, you get the full
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how-to guide, including: Simple step-by-step
origami walkthroughs! All the materials needed to
complete your 10 Pokémon, including special sheets
of origami paper! Helpful full-color examples of
all the finished origami Pokémon! Tips and tricks
to keep your Pokémon looking extra sharp! Turn
your favorite Pokémon into folded art with the
easy origami projects in Pokémon Origami: Fold
Your Own Alola Region Pokémon today!
  Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon from
Kanto to Paldea Pikachu Press,2024-08-27 Folding
Fun for Everyone—with Pikachu & One Pokémon from
Every Region! It’s always a treat to see Pokémon
in new shapes and styles, and throughout this
book, you’ll learn to create your very own Pokémon
origami! With Pikachu—plus nine more friends to
fold—you’ll discover adorable origami versions of
familiar Pokémon favorites like Snorlax, Bidoof,
Yamper, Lechonk, and more! Pokémon Origami: Fold
Your Own Pokémon from Kanto to Paldea offers many
new ways to play with the Pokémon you love best!
In these detailed pages, you get: · Simple step-
by-step origami walkthroughs · All the materials
necessary to complete 10 Pokémon, including
special sheets of origami paper! · Helpful, full-
color examples of all the finished origami
Pokémon! · Tips and tricks to keep your Pokémon
looking extra sharp! Turn your favorite Pokémon
into folded art with the origami projects in
Pokémon Origami: Fold Your Own Pokémon from Kanto
to Paldea!
  Star Wars Origami ,2012-08-07 Kids love
origami—and what could be cooler than transforming
a piece of paper into Boba Fett, Princess Leia,
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Yoda, or R2-D2? And not just any paper, but
custom-designed paper illustrated with art from
the movies. Star Wars® Origami marries the fun of
paper folding with the obsession of Star Wars.
Like The Joy of Origami and Origami on the Go,
this book puts an original spin on an ancient art.
And like Star Wars® Scanimation® and Star Wars®
Fandex®, it’s a fresh take on Star Wars mania.
Chris Alexander is a master folder and founder of
the popular website StarWarsOrigami.com, and here
are 36 models, clearly explained, that range in
difficulty from Youngling (easy) to Padawan
(medium), Jedi Knight (difficult), and Jedi Master
(tricky!). A front section introduces origami
definitions and basic folds. Bound in the back is
the book’s unique folding paper, two sheets for
each figure. Illustrated with original art, it
makes each creation—the essential lightsabers, the
Death Star, and much more—true to the movies. Star
Wars Origami includes a foreword by Tom
Angleberger, author of the New York Times
bestsellers The Strange Case of Origami Yoda and
Darth Paper Strikes Back, and is scheduled to be
published at the same time as Angleberger’s
upcoming book, The Secret of the Fortune Wookiee.
  Pokemon, Vol. 2 Ryoko Nishida,2000-04-05 With
this simple origami kit, kids can easily create
their own Pokmon in minutes. Includes preprinted
paper and easy instructions. Full color.
  Pokemon Felties: How to Make 16 of Your Favorite
Pokemon Pikachu Press,2013-07-23 Learn how to
stitch together and create 16 of your favorite
Pokémon with this simple kit, and get started on
soft and easy-to-make felties! Also included are
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all the components to create your own 5-inch felt
Pikachu! This colorful and easy-to-understand
project-based kit includes instructions to create
16 Pokémon, and comes with complete materials to
create your very own 5-inch Pikachu immediately.
Step-by-step instructions, full-color photos of
each finished project, and pattern diagrams make
it a breeze to craft your own Pokémon. Each
pattern requires less than an hour to construct,
which means you’ll have your first Pokémon ready
to admire in no time. This how-to book showcases
some of the most beloved characters of the Pokémon
world: Snivy, Tepig, Oshawott, Turtwig, Chimchar,
Piplup, Treecko, Torchic, Mudkip, Chikorita,
Cyndaquil, Totodile, Bulbasaur, Charmander,
Squirtle, and, of course, Pikachu!
  Origami City Taro Yaguchi,2020-06-23 Introducing
fold-by-number, a revolutionary origami new
concept in paper folding. Created by the founder
of Taro’s Origami Studio, Origami City marries the
joy of paper folding with the foolproof appeal of
paint-by-number with the imaginative play of LEGO
or Playmobils. This ingenious book is an all-in-
one kit for a complete origami metropolis: 75
realistic pieces to fold with step-by-step
instructions; an illustrated paper play mat; and
over 100 sheets of preprinted origami paper with
numbers and lines for folding. The models—houses,
office buildings, cars, emergency and construction
vehicles, an airport, even dogs and squirrels to
run in the parks—are meticulously detailed,
illustrated by Brooklyn-based artist Simon Arizpe.
For ages 7 and up.
  Anime Clubs for Public Libraries Chantale
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Pard,2020-09-30 Anime (or “Japanese Animation”)
has seen a continuing rise in popularity over the
past decade of North American pop culture. Droves
of die-hard, dedicated fans can be found all over
comic shops, conventions, and social media at
large, discussing or debating the merits of their
favorite Anime fandoms. Public libraries have been
quick to catch on, and have long been an excellent
gathering place for this community of passionate
consumers – be it for movie screenings or anime
and manga collection offerings. With the recent
widespread adoption of English dubbed content and
the explosion of Anime merchandise sales outside
of Japan, Anime and Manga are more accessible to
North Americans than ever before. In addition to
providing a long list of programming examples and
ideas, this practical guide will teach librarians
how to capture the interest of this fandom
community, why the library is the perfect place to
do so, and how to expand this thematic programming
into further learning and socialization
opportunities. Special Features include: Real
examples of current and successful Anime Club
programs created by librarians. Anime: It’s Not
Just “Cartoons”! Discovering opportunities for
youth engagement, STEM learning, and vital youth
socialization within Japanese Animation. Clear,
concise instructions for incorporating one off or
series Anime events for all budget ranges and age
groups. How to avoid cultural appropriation by
engaging your community to make the most out of
possible partnerships and resources. Anime Club
party plans for a wide range of different
holidays. How to obtain public performance rights
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for anime screenings, Where to find inclusive
anime representations of diverse communities
  Kawaii Origami Chrissy Pushkin,2019-04-02 Kawaii
Origami book and paper pack has everything you
need to make your very own Kawaii origami
creations—from an origami ice cream cone to an
origami cactus! Jump right in and start folding
your way to cute with 50 sheets of adorable
origami paper and 25 Kawaii-style origami projects
with step-by-step instructions from the creator of
the popular website Paper Kawaii, Chrissy Pushkin.
After a tutorial on basic folds, use the included
origami paper to create these adorable, easy-to-
follow projects: Masu Box, Lucky Stars, Kawaii
Envelopes, Water Balloon, Tea Bag, Tea Bag
Envelopes, Love Knots, Dustpan & Scoop,
Rectangular Masu Box, Cute Purse, Woven Bracelet,
Woven Bookmark, Cat & Dog Hearts, Cactus, Round
Pot, Bento Box, Mini Trash Bin, Mini Drawer,
Stationery Boxes, Ice Cream, Sushi Roll Boxes,
Nigiri Sushi Boxes, Flower Bowl, Star Bowl, and
Twinkle Star. With this instructional book and
included papers, you will be creating stunning and
unique origami pieces like a pro in no time!
  The Strange Case of Origami Yoda (Origami Yoda
#1) Tom Angleberger,2012-08-07 In this funny,
uncannily wise portrait of the dynamics of a
sixth-grade class and of the greatness that
sometimes comes in unlikely packages, Dwight, a
loser, talks to his classmates via an origami
finger puppet of Yoda. If that weren’t strange
enough, the puppet is uncannily wise and
prescient. Origami Yoda predicts the date of a pop
quiz, guesses who stole the classroom Shakespeare
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bust, and saves a classmate from popularity-
crushing embarrassment with some well-timed
advice. Dwight’s classmate Tommy wonders how Yoda
can be so smart when Dwight himself is so
clueless. With contributions from his puzzled
classmates, Tommy assembles this first case file
in the blockbuster bestselling Origami Yoda
series, written by Tom Angleberger, author of Star
Wars: Return of the Jedi: Beware the Power of the
Dark Side, and hailed by School Library Journal as
“honest, funny, and immensely entertaining.” F&P
Level: T F&P Genre: RF
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  Color-Gami Masao Donahue,2024-01-16 Color and
fold your way to origami fun! Customize your
origami folding sheets by coloring in beautiful
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designs and patterns, and then follow the
instructions to fold flowers, animals, and more.
The easy step-by-step instruction book with
detailed diagrams will take you through the folds.
Finished models make great gift toppers! Novice
and master folders alike will find hours of
entertainment in this kit.
  Disney Origami Paul Frasco,2020-10-20 Disney
fans will be delighted with these ten cute origami
models. Create your favorite Disney characters as
origami models with this comprehensive kit. Disney
Origami includes step-by-step instructions to
create ten classic characters, including Bambi,
Simba, Tinker Bell, and Pinocchio, along with 100
sheets of specially designed origami papers.
Detailed illustrations guide you through each step
of the process, making the ancient craft of
origami approachable for enthusiasts of all
levels. Whether you make the pieces for yourself
or to give as gifts, the models in this book will
brighten your day and leave a lasting impression.
  Origami Stars John Montroll,2014-09-17 Forty
original models range from simple to advanced and
produce striking stars that can be used as
decorations and awards. Full-color photos
illustrate Map Compass, Radioactive Star, Sun,
many other patterns.
  Zen Origami Maria Sinayskaya,2016-04-15 Zen
Origami comes with 20 origami projects to clear
the mind and immerse thought. Tutorials of this
papercraft are meditative and easy to follow.
  Alice in Wonderland Origami Lewis Carroll,2020
  Origami Boxes Tomoko Fuse,2002 Origami Boxes is
a Japan Publications publication.
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  Star Wars Origami Karol Kafarski,2018-06-12
Create precision origami models of characters and
ships from Star Wars: The Force Awakens with some
instruction from Star Wars Origami. Comes with
paper to get you started! Like a Jedi’s training,
the Japanese craft origami demands dexterity and
patience. Star Wars Origami takes the traditional
technique and applies it to contemporary and fun
projects that you can show off in your home or on
your desk. Follow folding instructions on pre-
printed paper to create a whole host of paper
models from the major blockbuster, Star Wars: The
Force Awakens. Star Wars fans will love creating
10 origami renditions of characters and ships from
The Force Awakens. The step-by-step instructions
make in Star Wars Origami make it easy for even
beginners to this papercraft to jump in. Plus,
this pack comes with 100 special, pre-printed
sheets of origami paper, so your projects will
have the right look, in addition to the right
folds. Difficulty levels range from beginner to
expert.
  Pompom Pokémon Sachiko Susa,2018-09-11 Make
pompom versions of your favorite Pokémon! This
book contains 32 patterns with photographs and
instructions for pompom versions of popular
Pokémon like Pikachu, Charmander, Snorlax and
Bulbasaur. Gotta make ’em all!

The Enigmatic Realm of Origami Pikachu: Unleashing
the Language is Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
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knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity
to stir emotions, ignite contemplation, and
catalyze profound transformations is nothing short
of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of
Origami Pikachu a literary masterpiece penned by
way of a renowned author, readers attempt a
transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and
untapped potential embedded within each word. In
this evaluation, we shall explore the book is core
themes, assess its distinct writing style, and
delve into its lasting effect on the hearts and
minds of people who partake in its reading
experience.
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